
Dear TK Parents,  

 

 We hope you have been having a wonderful summer.  It won’t be long until school starts. We have 

listed below the items that will be needed for TK…  

 

• A regular full size back pack (No rolling 

backpacks)  

• 1” Clearview Binder  

• 4 - Scotch, Avery, or Elmers brand 

gluesticks (need to replenish all year)  

• White paper plates (cheap ones) 

• 1 – Wide ruled composition notebook 

• spiral notebook 

• Baby Wipes  

• Bag or box of snacks to share with the 

class (needed monthly) 

 

For Rest Time 

• Bath or beach towel 

• 1 - Small travel pillow  

• Both must be able to fit into an 11x11 cubby – NO full-sized blankets or pillows 

 

****Please label backpack, lunch pail, and jackets with your child’s name **** 

 

Thank you in advance for whatever you can supply for the class. Please label backpacks, lunch pails, and other 

items with your child’s name.  All students should bring their own water bottle daily. We look forward to a 

wonderful year! 

       Thank you,  

                        Monticello TK Teacher 

 

 

 

Dear Kindergarten Parents,  

 

 We hope you have been having a wonderful summer.  It won’t be long until school starts. We have 

listed below the items that will be needed for kindergarten…..  

 
• Glue sticks (Avery, Scotch, or Elmer’s work 

best) 
• Scissors 
• Tri-angular pencils 
• Expo Marker 
• Erasers 
• Counters (Yellow/Red) 
• 50 CLEAR sheet protectors  
• 24 count box of Crayola Crayons (Crayola 

crayons are best!) 

• Colored Pencils 
• Water colors (one row) 
• White Boards 
• Highlighters (Yellow) 
• Stickers (100) 
• Wikki Stix (for labeling during reading 

instruction/calendar) 
• Clorox wipes 
• Band-Aids 
• Playdoh 

 

****Please label backpack, lunch pail, and jackets with your child’s name **** 

 

Thank you in advance for whatever you can supply for the class. All students should bring their own water 

bottle daily. We look forward to a wonderful year! 

Thank you, 

     Monticello Kindergarten Team 



Dear First Grade Parents,  

 

 We hope you have been having a great summer.  Soon it will be time to return to school.  We have a list 

of items we would like your child to bring to school the first week…….  

 

The items are: 

• Glue Sticks (10 or more) 

• Pack of pencils (Ticonderoga Brand Only) 

• Kleenex boxes (1-2 boxes) 

• Crayola Crayons (16 or 24 count) 

• Water Colors (Crayola Brand Only)~ put 

student’s name on it 

• Erasers (large ~ not toppers) 

• Pencil box ~ put student’s name on it 

• Markers ~ put student’s name on each 

marker 

• Colored pencils 

• Folder (with bottom pockets) ~ (NO 

BINDERS) 

• Ream of copy paper (optional) 

• Baby wipes 

• Backpack (rolling backpack preferred and  

big enough to fit folder) ~ put student’s name 

on it 

• Anti-Bacterial Soap (1 bottle each) 

• Dry erase marker (2 per student) 
 

 

Thank you for whatever you can supply for the class.  All students should bring their own water bottle daily. 

This will help with the cost of materials.  

Thank You,  

    Monticello First Grade Teachers  
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Second Grade Parents, 

 

 We hope you have been having a great summer.  Soon it will be time to return to school and we have 

found the students like to do their own Back-to-School shopping.  Here is a list of suggested items your child 

will use this year. 

 

• 2-3 Black Sharpies 

• Water colors 

• Lysol wipes 

• Glue Sticks 

• Crayons (16 or 24 count) 

• Pencil box 

• Markers (optional) 

• 1 Wide Ruled Composition Book 

• Homework folder with pockets (NO 

BINDERS) 

• Backpack 

  

• Items we use throughout the year: 
o Glue sticks 
o Kleenex 

 

Thank you for whatever you can supply for the class. Please label backpacks, lunch pails, and other items with 

your child’s name.  All students should bring their own water bottle daily. We look forward to a wonderful year! 

        Thank you,  

     Monticello Second Grade Teachers 

 

 



Dear Third Grade Parents,  

 
 We hope you have been having a wonderful summer.  It won’t be long until school starts. We have listed 

below the items that will be needed this year.  

 

• 1 box of crayons (18-24 count)  

• 1 box of sharpened pencils (#2)  

• 3 wide-ruled spiral notebooks 8 ½ X 11  

• 2-3 large erasers  

• 3 black Sharpie fine point permanent markers  

• 2 boxes of Kleenex  

• 1 homework folder with pockets (no prongs)  

• 4-5 black Expo dry erase markers  

• 1 pack of glue sticks  

• 1 pair of earbuds  

• Wide ruled binder paper  

• “Post-It” brand sticky notes  

• 2+ red ball-point pens  

• Pencil box/pouch  

• 2 highlighters  

• Large hand sanitizer  

       OPTIONAL (CLASSROOM DONATION) ITEMS:  

• Copy paper  

• Scotch tape  

• Markers  

• Colored pencils  

• Mr. Sketch Scented 

Markers  

• Wet Wipes 

 

It would be helpful for your child to have a sturdy backpack for his/her folders, lunches, etc.  Binders are not 

necessary and take up room in your child’s backpack/desk.   It is also very helpful if all materials, including jackets 

and other clothing, are labeled with your child’s name.  All students should bring their own water bottle daily.
     

Thank you, 

     Monticello Third Grade Teachers 

 

Dear Fourth Grade Parents,  

 

 We hope you have been having a wonderful summer.  It won’t be long until school starts. We have 

listed below the items that will be needed this year. All Items will be required on the 1st day of school. 

 

Personal for Student 
• Water bottle for PE 

• Personal headphones to keep at school 

• 5 spiral bound notebooks 

• 1-inch binder 

• 1 package of dividers for binder 

• 1 pocket folder 

• Scissors 

• Personal pencil sharpener 

• Pencil box 

• 1 box crayons 

• 1 box markers

 Classroom Supplies 
• 1 box of #2 sharpened pencils (Ticonderoga 

pencils preferred) 

• Pencil top erasers 

• 4 black Sharpie markers  

• 4 colored pens for correcting 

• 1 package of Expo markers 

• 1 package of highlighters 

• 1 package of glue sticks 

• 1 pack of post-It notes 

• 2 boxes of tissue 

• 1 package of baby wipes 

• 1 bottle of hand sanitizer 

 

Thank you for whatever you can supply for the class. Please label backpacks, lunch pails, and other items with 

your child’s name.  All students should bring their own water bottle daily. We look forward to a wonderful year! 

        Thank you,  

     Monticello Fourth Grade Teachers 



 

Dear SDC Parents,  

 
 We hope you have been having a wonderful summer.  It won’t be long until school starts. We have listed 

below the items that will be needed this year.  

 

• Pencil box (Write students name on it  

• #2 Pencils (Ticonderoga Brand Only) 

• Pocket Folders (pockets on bottom) 

• Erasers (large – not toppers) 

• Elmer’s Glue 

• Box of 24 crayons 

• Glue sticks (10 or more sticks) 

• Kleenex boxes 

• Baby wipes 

• Anti-Bacterial Soap 

• Hand Sanitizer 

 
Thank you for whatever you can supply for the class. Please label backpacks, lunch pails, and other items with 

your child’s name.  All students should bring their own water bottle daily. We look forward to a wonderful year! 

        Thank you,  

     Mrs. Borgna 

 

 

 

      


